
TO THE ELIGIBLE ELECTORS OF THE CITY OF WALKER AND TO ALL WHO IT 

MAY CONCERN: APPOINTMENT OF CITY COUNCIL MEMBER  

 

You are hereby notified that the City Council of the City of Walker, Iowa, intends to fill 

the vacancy caused by the resignation of Jessica Hammerand on September 12, 2022. All 

interested Walker Citizens should contact the City Clerk by email at 

cityclerk@cityofwalkeria.org or by mail to PO Box 161, Walker, Iowa 52352 of their 

interest in the city council position by October 5, 2022. The appointment will be made on 

October 10, 2022, at 7:00 pm at Walker Council Chambers.  Those interested should 

plan on attending. You are further notified that the electors of the City have the right to 

file a petition, conforming to the requirements of Section 372.13 of the 2001 Code of 

Iowa, requiring that the vacancy be filled by a special election. Said petition shall be filed 

within 14 days after publication of this Notice or within 14 days after the vacancy is filled 

by appointment. The petition must be signed by eligible electors who are entitled to vote 

to fill the council member position, equal in number to 15 percent of those who voted for 

candidates for the office at the 2021 regular election. 

 

 

 

Connie Helms 

Finance Director, City Clerk/Treasurer 

 

 

 

 

 


